
Come one, Come all, to the 
Creek Carnival! 

Check us out! 

Dec. 2nd, 6:30 p.m. @ BCEL

We are still in need of volunteers for 

our upcoming Scholastic book fairs 

and for our Creek Carnival.  Please 

email us at bcprpto@gmail.com if 

you can help out with these events!

Next PTO Meeting: 

Upcoming Events: 

Volunteers Needed:
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It’s that time of year where we ask all 

our volunteers and families to keep an 

eye out for those great holiday deals 

and donations to help sponsor our silent 

auction event at the Creek Carnival. 

More information regarding classroom 

theme donations to come home soon. 

Spirit Wear 
Sale Online ordering open from Nov. 8th -24th  

Book Fair @ BCEL-Dec. 4th, 9-6 p.m. & 5th, 9-4 p.m.
@ Pine River- Dec. 10th, 9-6 p.m. & 11th, 9-4 p.m. 

Spirit Stick 
Sale/Popcorn

Lancer Pride Day
Friday, November 15th

Parent ONLY
spirit stick sale

@ BCEL-Nov. 21st, 4:30-7:00 (during Parent-teacher conf.)
@ Pine River-Dec. 10th, 3:30-6:00 (during Book Fair)

*Estimated* 
Spirit Wear 

delivery/pick up 
Tuesday, Dec. 10th (same as Pine book fair, 5th grade 
Butterbraid pick up & Parent spirit stick sale @ PINE)


